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FALL FESTIVAL NEWS 
 

 Our Fall Festival is 
well underway and only a few 
short weeks away.  We need 
your help!   
 Our Festival this year 
will be held on Friday and 

Saturday, October 19 and 20 from 5:30 until 9:00 
and on Sunday from 10am until 2pm.  Please 
watch the bulletin for pre-sale information!  The 
Annual HAUNTED MAZE will take place on 
Friday and Saturday nights. 
 We are looking for donations of gift cards, 
raffle baskets, or items to put in the raffle baskets.  If 
you are in a position to help us out, please drop your 
donations off at the Parish Office marked Fall 
Festival.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Maryann Gallagher at marebritt@msn.com. 
 We are looking for volunteers to help 
supervise the games, prizes, help with vendors and 
help with publicity.  If you are able to help in any 
way, please contact Karen at 
kcarey@omgcparish.net or Joe at 
jcarey@omgcparish.net or either at 610-525-0147. 

 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 
 

 All 6th through 12th grade students are invited 
to participate in any and all Youth Group Activities. 
Our first meeting of the Youth Group will take place 
on Sunday, September 23 from 4:30pm until 
6:00pm.  We will meet in the school building.  If 
you are interested in participating in the Fall Festival 
in ANY way, you must attend this meeting.  Snacks 
will be provided. 
 On October 6, Youth Group will take their 
Annual trip to Cherry Crest Farms to complete the 
aMAZE-ing Corn Maze.  All those interested should 
sign up by contacting Karen at 610-525-0147.  The 
cost is $15.  Transportation will be provided. 
 On Sunday, October 14, Youth Group will 
meet in the school from 2:30 until 4:00pm.  We will 
work on final preparations for the Fall Festival.  
Snacks will be provided. 

Children helping carry the Manna Bags to the garage 
where they will wait until next weeks’ collection and 
then all will be transported to the Patrician Society 
on Monday or Tuesday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all our RCIA team members and 
Catechists who were commissioned on Sunday. 
We appreciate your gifts of time and talent to our 
parish. 
Thanks to:  Chrissy Tripiciano, Jackie O’Connell, 
Maryann Gallagher, Tom Buchanan, Lois Carita, 
Matt & Amy Wroblewski, Kevin Potts, Coleen 
Curry, Terri Keffer, Bernadette Carey, Haley Short, 
Peggy Van Antwerp, Kathy Tague, Ken Sands, Mr. 
& Mrs. Sutton, Mr. & Mrs. Stephens, Mr. & Mrs. 
Saldutti, Holly Rieck and Mr. & Mrs. O’Gara. 
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SPIRITUAL READING GROUP 
 

 The Spiritual Reading Group resumed its 
monthly gatherings on Friday, September 7 at 10:00 
a.m. in the Church Office/Parish Center building.  
The books we have been reading recently are 
published by Liturgical Press in Collegeville, 
Minnesota.  The group began reading a biography of 
Flannery O’Connor:  Fiction Fired by Faith.   
 The Spiritual Reading Group usually meets 
on the first Friday of each month from 10:00 – 11:30 
a.m.  If you think you would like to join us, at our 
October 5 gathering, please call S. Anne 
Woodeshick at 610-525-0147, ext. 234 or email her 
at awoodeshick@omgcparish.net. 
Beginning this new book in September, makes it 
possible for a new member to join us this early in 
our getting to know a Catholic author who had quite 
an impact in the literary and theological fields in our 
history. 
 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
Kick-Off Rally 
Philadelphia 

Candlelight Vigil 
Wednesday, September 26th – 6:30 p.m. 

Outside of Planned Parenthood 
12th and Locust 

For more info, call Monique Ruberu 
469-231-9084 

 
ST. RAPHAELA CENTER 

616 Coopertown Road in Haverford 
 

•  The next Taize Prayer being offered at St. 
Raphaela Center will be held on Wednesday, 
October 10  at 7:30 p.m.  This contemplative 
communal prayer service is offered in the 
Center’s chapel on the 2nd Wednesday of each 
month from 7:30 – 8:30 p.m.  Eucharistic 
Adoration is also available until midnight after 
the hour-long Taize service.  All are welcome – 
no reservations are required. 

 

•  Shawl Ministry will be offered once again 
on Thurday, October 11 from 10:30 – 12 
noon.  This ministry is offered by Sr. Kathy 
Gaize, acj, every 2nd Thursday of the month at 
this time.  The material needed for this 
experience is Yarn:  3 Skeins of Home Spun and 
needles (size 11 or 13).  There is no cost for this 
prayerful experience of a work of Mercy for 
someone who is experiencing an occasion of joy 
or challenge in their lives. 

 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 
 

7:30 DR. RUTH PATRICK HODGE 
 VAN DUSEN (50TH ANNIVERSARY) 
9:30 PATRICIA SCHIMMINGER 
11:15 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 24 
 

6:30 IN HONOR OF ST. ANTHONY 
8:00 HARRIET M. FINEGAN 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25 
 

6:30 SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
8:00 WILLIAM DORING 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26 
 

6:30 SEAN KING 
8:00 MARK, MICHELLE & MICHAEL 
 CONNOR 
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27 
 

6:30 WILLIAM JOHN EHLERS, SR. 
8:00 JOSEPH A. BRENNAN 
 

FRIDAY, EPTEMBER 28 
 

6:30 SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
8:00 HARRIET M. FINEGAN 
 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 29 
 

8:00 ANNA FARRELLY 
 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 
 

7:30 OUR MOTHER OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 PARISHIONERS 
9:30 PHILOMENA VALENTINE 
11:15 MARY BARONE (8TH ANNIVERSARY) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, Sept. 23 


